
 
 
 
 
March 29, 2012 
 
 
City of Saint Paul 
Attention: Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard 
Saint Paul, Minnesota  55102 
 
 
Re: 499 Lynnhurst Avenue West, Saint Paul 
 
 
Dear Ms. Moermond,  
 
The Union Park District Council supports efforts at 499 Lynnhurst Avenue West to keep the 
original house, remove the additions that have built at the rear of the house, and rehabilitate the 
original structure so it can preserved on the block instead of being torn down. 

 
Thank you for your consideration during this process. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Sarah Kidwell 
Executive Director 
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